
Church of the Week... 

NABC Missionary of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Geertje Caliguire (VandenBroek):  YWAM, Mazatlan, MEXICO 

Email:  joshandgeertjecaliguire@gmail.com 

Please pray...   

 for Josh and Geertje, that they would be ministers of peace, love, healing, 

hospitality and hope for all those they come in contact with.  Pray that their 

house can be a place of rest, discipleship and peace for those who are in need.  

The Kingdom of God works in a way that, in order for us to pour out and give, 

we must be in a place of receiving from God and overflowing first.  Please pray 

that they would keep their eyes on the Source, and not on the gifts and fruit. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens   

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Alice Schafer, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger, 

Harry & Verna Unger        

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and watch 

us LIVE STREAMED on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

McKenzie Towne Church:  Calgary 

Lead Pastor:  Bradley E. Moffatt  (Karen)  

 

 

Andy & Sara Wesner:  Church Planters in       

Montrose, Colorado 

 

 

 

Our church is subscribed to  
RIGHT NOW 

MEDIA .            
For  access, 
just scan this 
QR code and 

it will take 
you to their 

Birthdays & Anniversaries... 

*Give those who are celebrating their birthday or anniversary a call.                 

_This is a great way to stay in touch.____________________________________ 

BIRTHDAYS:   

-March 12:  Kathy Palmer, Hadley Unger 

-March 15:  Declan TenBrummelhuis 

-March 16:  Allie Swartzentruber 

-March 20:  Dane Spreeman, Nina Wearmouth 

-March 21:  Brian Winter 

-March 24:  Angie Spreeman 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

-March 31:  Harry & Verna Unger  (65th Anniversary) 

March 7, 2021 

East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  403-556-2821  Fax:  403-556-3161   Church Email: eastoldsbaptistchurch@gmail.com  

Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  
Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@gmail.com   
Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouthgroup@gmail.com 

Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           

East Olds Baptist 
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MATTHEW 

“The Opposite of Weakness”   

Matthew 5:5 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

 



EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church! 
It is good to meet together. 

If you are visiting, please fill out a “WELCOME” card on the back table              

by the offering box and place it in the offering box. 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday 

 Monday………...Pastor’s day off 

                       ………...8:45-11:30am, Reed Ranch Playschool—the community playschool  

                                   uses our church basement every Monday and Wednesday morning         

 Wednesday…..7:30pm, Young Adults Bible Study at the church 

 Friday…………….7-9:30pm, Experience Youth at the church  

 Saturday………..Church Cleaning:  Debbie Winter 

 Sunday…………..10am, SUNDAY SCHOOL for Kindergarten—Gr.6 and adults,            

                                    11am, Family Worship with Pastor James Rosenberger 

 

 

 Thursday, March 18th:  9:15-11am, Ladies 

Bible Study at the church 

 Saturday, March 27th—Church Cleaning:         

B&C Unger 

 

Worship in Song:  Barry Weiss 

Welcome & Announcements 

Worship in Song 

Communion 

Message 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

There is NO Nursery at this time but the Snuggle Room is 

open for moms & babies. 

Parents with young children may use the Library as a         

FAMILY ROOM during the message.  

NO OFFERING will be taken during the service but a       

“Tithes & Offering” box                                                                   

is stationed at the entry to the sanctuary.                          

Please use a church envelop for your monetary gifts. 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Please call/email the 
church office by 

NOON FRIDAYS      
to let us know you’re 
coming to Sunday 

School and/or church. 
Email:  eastoldsbaptistchurch@gmail.com 

or 403-556-2821 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins (Tillie Erickson,         

Madeline Hall, Shirley Linderman, Jake &  Helen Siemens, 

Alice Schafer, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger, Harry & Verna 

Unger) and those of our church family dealing with 

health concerns. 

 Pray for the health of those in our 

province as they relax restrictions and work to keep covid     

numbers down.  Pray for the health and safety of all the front 

line and essential workers.   

 Pray for continued healing for Shirley Flinn, slowly recovering from sciatica pain. 

 Pray for healing and more mobility for Madeline Hall as she recovers from a hip 

fracture in Olds Hospital.  Madeline is able to get dressed and sit up in a chair.  

 Pray for continued healing for Louan Statchuk, recovering from reconstructive 

surgery. 

 

 

Family of the Week:                 
Morley, Louan & Samantha Statchuk        

Children & Family Ministries... 

Women’s Ministries... 

Experience Youth 

Group! 

 Feb.26:  Kick the Can!   

 Pray for the youth & for Pastor Chris & 

Sarah as they meet weekly.  

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a request and wants it 
on the Prayer Chain, call Karen Unger 403-556-6499 

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

 SUNDAY SCHOOL for     
Kindergarten—Gr.6 
and adults has begun 
this week.   

 Please call or email 
the church office to RSVP for S.S. &/or  
Family Worship. 

 Rob & Janette Rudd are the coordinators. 

A reminder regarding Gifts & Tithes:   

During this time we are still        

accepting cheques or cash  dropped 

off at the church and e-transfers.                                 

FINANCIAL UPDATE 

JANUARY 2021 

Income:  $ 7,820.75 

Expense: $13,704.33 

 Net:         $ -5,883.58    

This Sunday, March 7th 

Is the LAST DAY Women’s     
Ministries is accepting donations 

to encourage our 13 full-time 
post secondary students.  

THANK YOU for your donations!    

————————————— 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY 

A big THANKS to Nina Wear-
mouth for leading Bible Study.  

Janette Rudd will be leading the 
new study,  “INTERLOCKED”, 

beginning Thursday, Mar.18th, 
9:15-11AM and every 2nd 

Thursday after that.  This will be 
a Bible Study integrating the   

Genesis-to-Revelation narrative, 
doctrine and apologetics for 
believers to live as thriving   

disciples of Christ.                        
If you have any questions, 

please contact Janette Rudd. 


